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EAA WHITE MOUNTAIN CHAPTER 586 - 370 MOUNTAIN VIEW DRIVE, LAKESIDE, AZ 85929

Greetings Chapter 586 Members & Guests!

	 During this month's Gathering, we will be looking into how magnetos work and what makes them 
tick.  Chapter member Stu Mennie will be doing a live demonstration of  a magneto and spark plugs.  He 
will also show us the inside of  a magneto and explain what each component does.  He will show how 
they work together to make the spark necessary to keep an engine running smooth.

	 Also on tap for this month's gathering 
is a presentation from chapter president Ed 
Hamilton on his years of  flying "jumpers" at 
various locations across the US.  Ed will be 
sharing his experiences through photographs 
and memories of  the exciting things he saw 
along the way! 
							     

	 EAA Chapter 586 has been selected as one of  the Hometown Charities for the 2023-24 
Subaru Share the Love Event.  From November 16th, 2023 through January 2nd, 2024 Subaru will 
donate $250.00 for every vehicle sold to the purchaser's choice of  six charities designated by the 
purchaser.  They can choose between four national charities or two local charities.  Chapter 586 
is one of  the local charities.  All donations received by the chapter will be used to promote and 
support the local general aviation community.

Thank you 77 Subaru for Supporting EAA Chapter 586!
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      Chapter Elections:
The votes have been tallied and the results are in!
		
	 Chapter President - Don Lusk
	 Board Member - Nolan Brimhall
	 Board Member - Stu Mennie

These individuals will serve a 2-year term beginning January 1st 2024.  New 
officers will be recognized during the December Gathering. Thanks to everyone 
that voted in this years election.

Question of  the Month

	 Before an early morning flight, when the overnight air temperature has been below freezing, 
no water is found in the fuel during the preflight inspection. After landing some hours later after a 
flight in clear, sunny, VFR conditions, with air temperature now in the 50s, a check of  the fuel finds 
it is contaminated with water. Where did the water likely come from? Why did the pilot miss the 
contamination on the early morning preflight?

VMC Video of  the Month - One Last Look

Come join us as we watch the video of  the month.  After watching the video, we will discuss it and reveal 
the answer to the question of  the month.  All are welcome to attend and we hope to see you there!

		  Date:	 Thursday, November 2nd 2023

		  Time:	 5:30 to 6:00pm Dinner
			   6:00 to 7:00pm Club Meeting

		  Where:  Show Low Airport (KSOW)
			      Chapter Hangar (Lusk Hangar)
			      3150 E. Corporate Way

      Old Laptops Needed...
	 This is a call for help from the Civil Air Patrol, Show Low Squadron 210. Now that we have a new 
home, we need some laptops for training and testing. Everything we do during class is web based, 
so they just need internet access and nothing else. If  you have an old laptop in the closet or garage 
collecting dust, please donate it to our squadron. We will wipe the hard drive if  you’re not sure how to 
do that. 
										          Squadron 210 Commander	
										          Jeff  Hess -  928-940-0958

      VMC Club Meeting

Get Information and Alerts About Chapter Events!
text

EAAChapter586
to

(844) 427-5026
You will receive a welcome message after sending which is confirmation you have been added to the list.

Once added to the list you will receive individual text messages about chapter events (not a mass group text)
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   Chapter Fly-Out - Marble Canyon/Lake Powell/Grand Canyon
	 On Saturday October 21st, members of  our chapter took flight bound for Marble Canyon Airport 
(L41).  In total, there were four airplanes and twelve people that made the trip to see our beautiful and 
great state of  Arizona from above.  See more photos at facebook.com/eaachapter586



Page 4 of 8

    Congratulations!!!
	 Chapter member and CFII, Kimberly Jackson and student Elena celebrated a HUGE milestone in 
Elena's flight training on October 27 with Elena taking solo flight.

EAA Chapter 586 is excited to follow and support Elena on her aviation journey!

As we begin to transition out of  2023 and look forward to 2024, we would like to hear from you.

	 During chapter activities and meetings from now until the end of  December there will be 
comment cards available and a deposit box that you can write in things you would like to see the 

chapter do or offer in 2024.

	 If  there is an activity you would like to head up or present, we'd like to know that as well and 
get you plugged in.

Rather not fill out a card... let us know your suggestions via email at
ksowchapter586@gmail.com

or text message to
(844) 427-5026
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Want to learn to fly...
						      Silver Creek Aviation, located at KTYL offers airplane
						      rental 	and flight training.
						    
						      Contact Info:
						      928-421-3459
						      silvercreekaviationservices@gmail.com	

						      			 
						    

						      Jeremy Hill - Certified Flight Instructor (CFI)
						    
						      Services offered: flight training, flight reviews, ground 	
								               training and discovery flights.
						      Contact Info:
						      928-228-3836
						      jhillcfipilot@gmail.com

						      Kimberly Jackson - Certified Flight Instructor (CFII)
						    
						      Services offered: flight training, flight reviews, ground 	
								               training and discovery flights.
						      Contact Info:
						      928-245-7272
						      skyboundinstructor@gmail.com

						      Al Berg - Certified Flight Instructor (CFII)
						    
						      Services offered: flight training, flight reviews, ground 	
								               training and discovery flights.
						      Contact Info:
						      480-244-6278
						      alvinberg@gmail.com

	 Reach out to Jeremy, Kimberly or Al and get started today!		
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TWO MONTH LOOK AHEAD

Highlights:
Nov 2nd	 VMC Club Meeting
Nov 4th	 Fly-Out to Coolidge for Breakfast
Nov 11th	 Chapter Gathering
Nov 28th	 Board Meeting

Dec 7th	 VMC Club Meeting
Dec 9th	 Chapter Gathering
Dec 16th	 Fly-Out Sedona for Breakfast
Dec 26th	 Board Meeting
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Hangars for Sale!
	 Jared Hatch has hangars for sale at KTYL...

		  42'x40'x14' Hangar - $120,000.00
		  50'x50'x16' Hangar - $175,000.00

	 Contact Jared at (928) 255-2805
	 for additional information and terms.

Airplanes for Sale at KSOW!
	 Bill Fort is selling his Cessna 120.  Asking price is $39,000 - Reduced to $35,000

Contact Bill at (505) 862-1826 for more information

	 Jacob Allen is selling his Piper Cherokee 140.  Asking price is $40,000

	 Full or fractional ownership options available
Contact Jacob Allen at (618) 960-9039 for more information

Have something to sell or trade?

Please let Don Lusk know
and get it in the next newsletter!
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		  Reminder!
		  Our next Chapter Gathering is Saturday, November 11th
		  with the social hour starting at 9am and the gathering
		  starting at 10am.  Hope to see you there!

			   Day:		  Second Saturday of the Month

			   Time:		  9:00am to 10:00am Social Hour
					     10:00am to 11:am Chapter Gathering
	
			   Location:  	 EAA 586 Hangar (Lusk hangar)
					     (south hangars on E. Corporate Way)
		
		
	 If you know someone that Builds... Flies... or Dreams about Aviation, please invite them to join us!

		         Best regards from EAA White Mountain Chapter 586

	 The rally on October 28th was hands down our best one yet.  We've really become a 
well oiled machine.  We flew 24 kids with 6 chapter member airplanes.  The "Volunteer Crew" 
was in full force once again for the rally.  Thanks to everyone that made this a success!  	   

Young Eagle Rally Recap
October 28, 2023 

David Lee flew his first young eagle during this rally and we're not sure who was more 
excited, David or the youngster that flew with him.  I think David would attest to the Chapter 

586 aviation community helping it's members succeed and it's great to see David giving back!

This is what it's all about!

See more photos and an awesome video at facebook.com/eaachapter586


